
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 9 Pupils 

 
 

2nd February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Booster Vaccinations Reminder 
 

The Wandsworth School Age Immunisation Team will be visiting Saint Cecilia’s on Tuesday 20th February, to 
administer the Year 9 Booster Vaccinations.  These include –  
 

• Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio (Td/Ipv)   

• Meningococcal ACWY (MenACWY) 

 
Full details, including a link to the online consent form, are in the attached letter. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the immunisation team directly: 
hrch.immunisationteammailboxwandsworth@nhs.net.  Tel: 0203 903 3374. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lucy Bush 
Deputy Headteacher 
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